
NOTICE
Necessity of Obtaining Relieving Letter from earlier

allotted College

The Medical Counseling Committee (MCC) is getting query

regarding necessity of getting relieving letter from the earlier allotted

Medical/ Dental College in case of up-gradation of seat during

Round2/3. In this regard the candidates are requested to read

Frequently Asked Question (FAQs) number 53.  All candidates who are

allotted seat during round-1 and have joined the allotted college, in case

their allotted seat/ college is up-graded during Round-2, then such

candidates shall be required to report to College where seat was

allotted/joined to get relieving letter and the original documents

submitted at the time of admission. Please note that the candidate shall

be allowed to join the up-graded college/seat only when he/she has

obtained online generated relieving letter and original documents from

earlier allotted/joined college. For obtaining the relieving letter and

original documents candidate is required to physically attend the earlier

allotted college.

The same procedure will apply in case of Round-3 also.

Please read “Counseling Scheme” (and amendments made in the

scheme for the year 2015) carefully.

Notice posted on 31.08.2015.


